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It has been unusually quiet in school this week, with many of our Voyagers and Pioneers away at

Robinwood, but the learning hasn’t stopped in Felton and our Adventurers are eagerly awaiting

the hatching of some chicks early next week, let's hope they all arrive safely! This week I have

spent some time looking at science across the school and have been very impressed with all the

scientific vocabulary our children are able to use, from our youngest children explaining floating

and sinking, to our eldest talking about resistance in electrical circuits.

We are racing towards the end of the half term, so do check the ‘dates for your diary’ box to make

sure that you have all the information about the events coming up next half term.

On Thursday 3rd March

(which is the first week

back after half term) we

will be celebrating World

Book Day - Come to school

dressed up as your

favourite book character, and bring the book

with you if you have it!

We will be doing some activities within

school around World Book day, and we will

release our Virtual Poetry Recital as soon as

we can after the day!

Dates for your Diary

18.2.22: Break up for half term

28.2.22: Return to school

3.3.22: World Book Day

Week Beginning 14th March: Parent Consult

Meetings - Further details will be sent after half

term

18.3.22: Comic Relief - Non Uniform Day

8.4.22 Break up for Easter

25.4.22 Return to school

Sport and PE

Explorers (Nursery and Reception)

PE kit and Wellies / outdoor clothes to be left in

school or brought daily

Adventurers (Years 1 and 2)

Wednesday: Adventurers do not need to bring

uniform on a Wednesday

Swimming Kit; arrive in PE kit for the mile if not

icy (run within school grounds)

Thursday: PE kit

Friday: Arrive ready for Forest Based Learning

Voyagers (Years 3 and 4)

Tuesday: PE kit

Wednesday: arrive in PE kit for the mile if not icy

(run within school grounds)

Thursday: PE kit (Football)

Friday: Arrive ready for Forest Based Learning

Pioneers (Years 5 and 6)

Wednesday: Arrive ready for the mile & PE

Friday: Arrive ready for Forest Based Learning

Have a wonderful weekend!

Ms Jane Leithead, Acting Headteacher

https://www.worldbookday.com/

